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RELEASE IN FULL 

From: 	 Sullivan, Jacob J <SullivanJJ@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, February 10, 2011 8:32 AM 
To: 
Subject: 	 FW: (SBU) Hossam Zaki on P trip 

FYI 

From: Feltman, Jeffrey D 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 8:28 AM 
To: Sullivan, Jacob J; Wells, Alice G; Burns, William 3; Scobey, Margaret; Schlicher, Ronald L; Walles, Jacob; Shampaine, 
Nicole D; Catalano, Elisa; Wittes, Tamara C; Tueller, Matthew H; Verma, Richard R 
Subject: (SBU) Hossam Zaki on P trip 

(SBU) Following up Margaret's meeting with Egyptian FM Aboul-Gheit, I called Hossam Zaki (per the 
Secretary's request) to ask again about Bill Burn's potential travel. Hossam said that it is a "solid no." No 
reason for S to push, no reason for VPOTUS to call Soliman, no reason to ask again right now. He was full of 
compliments for Bill Burns and assured me that Bill would be welcome at another time, "maybe ten days or 
so." But not now, "no way." His reasons were varied but mirrored those provided by Aboul-Gheit to 
Margaret. He also noted that Egypt has turned down Ashton and a number of Europeans. I noted that we 
have had inquiries from Congress about travel, and he said that Congressional travel would also not be 
welcome now. 

Jeffrey Feltman 

Assistant Secretary 
Bureau of Near Eastern Affairs 
Department of State 

202-647-7209 
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